ARSA (Amador Regional Sanitation Authority) is a separate Board that meets
monthly.

Amador City, Amador Water Agency (Martell Commercial) and Sutter Creek’s wastewater enters

the ARSA distribution system upon secondary treatment at the Sutter Creek Wastewater
Treatment Plant.

Meetings will be conducted in-person at 33 Church Street.
Public comment will be accepted by email at info [at] cityofsuttercreek.org.
All emails must be received prior to the start of the meeting.

View PDF


https://www.cityofsuttercreek.org/print/pdf/node/61

